
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
19TH NOVEMEBER 2021 – CHILDREN IN NEED – Wear yellow

10TH DECEMBER 2021– CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
14TH DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY

21ST DECEMBER 2021 – WINTER BEGINS – Treat table
22ND DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY

23RD DECEMBER 2021 – PJ DAY
24TH DECEMBER 2021 – NURSERY CLOSES AT 1.00PM 

WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022 – NURSERY REOPENS 

DUCKS:
The ducklings have enjoyed learning about Autumn, 
they have been talking about the weather changes 
and how this effects the trees and animals. We have 
been watching the squirrel who visits the garden 
each day with different food in his mouth wondering 
where he is taking it too. Whilst on our welly waddle 
we were able to collect different leaves from the park 
and see different animals and birds which we loved! 
The children have also been focussing on their 
independence skills, practicing putting on their own 
shoes, coats and some have started toilet training, 
everyone is doing so well!
We will now be looking at celebrating bonfire night 
and Christmas and the children have asked for our 
next colour of the month to be blue! BIG thank you to everyone for helping our 

welly waddle be so successful, we will let you 
know a final figure as soon as we collect the 
final sponsor forms in! The children had a 
fantastic time across the week exploring the 
park and nursery/ college gardens! The 
RSPCA are very excited to accept the cheque 
and hope to meet some of the children over the 
next few weeks! 

LAMBS:
The children have really enjoyed learning all 
about the colour orange our colour of the month. 
We have experienced a range of activities such 
as leaf printing, carving pumpkins, and painting 
pictures and have enjoyed learning about 
Autumn, Halloween and bonfire night.
The children are looking forward to learning 
about Christmas and winter with a range of 
sensory activities! We are hoping to see lots of 
snow! So don’t forget wellington boots, hats, 
scarves and gloves! 

FARMERS:
The farmers have recently made a new mark 
making area which the children have really 
enjoyed exploring, we have been practicing 
writing familiar letters and our names. We are 
actively encouraging our children when they 
are proud of their work to ask an adult for the 
tablet and to take a photograph to share with 
their families at home. 
The Farmers have been enjoying the outdoor 
area, they have taken part in a range of 
activities such as den building, playing in the 
mud kitchen and have begun creating their own 
ice cream shop as requested by them! 

UPCOMING EVENTS:
As a company we understand it has been difficult for parents as they have 

been unable to enter the nursery setting, because of this we have decided to 
arrange open days on a Saturday morning for parents to come and see the 

setting and to ask staff any questions about the environment.
Our first open day will be Saturday 20th November 9-11am. Please let a 

member of staff know if you would like to attend.


